January 6, 1938. Mr. C. O. Burnside. Carpenter Paper Co., Oklahoma City, Dkla. Dear C. O. B.: I have a letter from H. G. Stewart, the manager of the Park-O-Tell hotel. Will you please tell me whether this is satisfactory for the boys to stay at? The old man used to run the Kinglade, and now he is asking us to go with him there. I am wondering if this would be more quiet than the Kingkade. I em just asking what you think about it. Also, I am wondering if you got an author's copy of "Better Basketball". I wanted you to have it because there is a yarm in it concerning C.O.B. With every good wish, I am Sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education, Varsity Baskstball Coach. TCA LAH